FOI Ref Response sent
13265 07 Jul 23

(CCC) Food safety officer report request

I'd like to request a copy of the food safety officer’s report of the business
“Botanical Food Lab” from 14/6/23, once it has been written and processed. I'd
also like to see the most recent food safety officer’s report for “Hi, Sweety” on
Regent Street.

Response

Response attached.

Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk



mailto:foi@cambridge.gov.uk

